
City Hall
Location 2nd Floor – Common Council Chamber

Agenda
Physical Services Committee Meeting

Tuesday, July 5, 2016
Time: 6:30 p.m.

Roll Call: Eric I. VanBuren, Chairman
Nathan S. Emmons
John P. McLaughlin, Jr.
John B. Gosek

Approve minutes of June 20, 2016 Committee Meeting.

I. Old Business  :  

1. Thomas Kells, DPW Commissioner received a request from Corey Fay 
on behalf of the Oswego Colony of the Theta Chi Fraternity to utilize 
Franklin Square Park on October 1, 2016 for their national philanthropic 
event, with a rain date of October 8, 2016. The event, is used to bring 
together organizations in an effort to raise money for the United Service 
Organizations (USO).

The events to be held are a tug of war, push up contest, obstacle 
course, relay races, pie a Theta Chi, and an endurance test. 
Attachment

II. New Business  :

Authorization:

2. Thomas Kells, DPW Commissioner received a request from Gary 
Smith, President of the Gay Pride Committee to host its 3rd annual 
Oswego Gay Pride Parade and outdoor festival on Sunday, September 
11, 2016.  (Map of Route attached)

They are requesting use of the Veteran’s Stage to showcase local talent 
such as bands, choruses, and music groups.  A family friendly drag 
show/theatrical production will take place at the stage.  Also, there will 
be a variety of food and craft vendors, and activities for children.

3. The City Clerk’s Office has received a request from Trish Levine, 
Director of Health and Wellness for the Oswego YMCA, for use of 
Breitbeck Park on Tuesdays from 9:30 a.m. until 10:30 a.m. through 
August 30, 2016 in order to host “Stroller Strong” fitness classes. 
Attachment

4. Thomas Kells, Commissioner of Public Works and Parks and 
Recreation, requests we change the fee structure for paddleboat and 
kayak rental at  Wright's Landing Marina to be in full hour increments 
(currently, 1/2 hour and full hour) and change the fee to $8.00 per hour.

                      
 Mr. Kells also requests that the charge for bags of ice at the Marina be 
changed to $1.75 per bag and the charge for blocks of ice be changed 
to $2.25 per block to help cover labor costs in handling the products.



Discussion:

5. Kevin Caraccioli, City Attorney, requests discussion regarding Oswego 
County Opportunities, Inc.’s proposed work on the Head Start building 
at Fort Ontario, which OCO leases from the City of Oswego. 
Attachment


